
 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 10/31/2022  Thru: 11/06/2022     0000 - 2359    Printed: 11/07/2022 
 
For Date: 10/31/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0010 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0018 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0119 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0610 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0841 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/31/2022 0842 Caller reporting that yesterday while  
walking her dogs a another dog charged her and her dogs.  
Information relayed to ACO for follow up. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party called back at 1515 reporitng ACO had not reached out  
to her. Boxboro PD notified at 1516.  
 

 
                0916 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1020 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/31/2022 1022 Fire alarms going off at location. 
10/31/2022 1024 S7 reports building being evacuated at this  
time. 
10/31/2022 1040 Car 20 reports unknown cause,system reset,  
maintenance is aware, service to be called, all units clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-842-IN 
 
                1450 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1503 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting walk in party with a cellphone issue.  
 

 
                1526 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    BLUEBERRY CT 
 
                1539 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1602 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1606 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1614 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1616 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + PARTRIDGE LN 
 
                1627 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    656955AB 
 
                1649 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with a lost item. Wallet was  
returned in hand.  
 

 
                1709 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    657030AB 
 
                1719 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with Medication disposal.   
 

 
                1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 Refer To Citation:    657051AB 
 
                1739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + GATES LN 
 Refer To Citation:    657081AB 
 
                1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029STATE] HUDSON TOWN LINE - STATE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    657125AB 
 
                1825 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Homeowner and Alarm co reporting alarm basement motion.  
S8/S11 responding. Officers checked the house all secure at  
this time.   
 

 
                1831 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Officers checking on parties at the town beach after hours.  
Parties advised and will be leaving.    
 

 
                1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1846 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1859 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1905 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                1915 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                1948 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting the ACO called him and advised him to call  
the station to have the ACO call him back. Boxboro PD  
notified. 1948 
 

 
                1953 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    657223AB 
 
                2024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 
                2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                2225 VANDALISM Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/31/2022 2225 Caller reports another incident of someone  
throwing eggs at thier home. This time the egging hit and  
damaged the thier truck. 
 

 
 
For Date: 11/01/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0006 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

11/01/2022 0007 Alarm from Corridor East Room 142. 
11/01/2022 0017 S5 reports he did find an unsecured door,  
when he checked it, it did resecure upon closure. 
 

 
                0026 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0540 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0830 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports tree crew working without detail. S2  
responded and spoke with crew. Crew was advised. 
 

 
                0831 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
         Narrative:     

S6 at court. 
 

 
                0856 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports damge to their fuel pump. S2 responded. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-186-OF 
 
                1001 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [SUD] HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports MVA in Sudbury. S21 transferred caller to  
Sudbury PSAP. 
 

 
                1147 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1600 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with medication disposal.  
 

 
                1625 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a bobcat in her back yard. Boxboro PD  
notified 1627 
 

 
                1643 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1700 RADAR AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1717 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1728 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2029 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Officers attempting to serve a warrant. unable to serve.  
 

 
                2050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/02/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0010 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                0107 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0112 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0143 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0208 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

medical alarm reports 97 y/o female with rapid heart rate  
and dizziness. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9/e14/res17/als3/l3 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
transport to emerson s/m 0.0 e/m 9.8 at 3:02.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-843-IN 
 
                0600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0818 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0834 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0903 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                0945 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1106 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1208 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1252 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

WPH1 911 open line from Bolton. Call received from an  
unintialized number.  S21 contacted Bolton PSAP for follow- 
up. 



 
 
                1515 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1531 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1607 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his car broke down in the roadway. S11  
responding.  
S11 reporting MV is not a hazard and the owner has a tow  
truck on the way.  
 
 

 
                1641 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Cooler left on her wall. S8/S11  
responding.  
S8 retrieved cooler that likely fell out of a MV.  
 
 

 
                1705 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for her father who fell.  
Police and Fire responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 30.2 E/M 40.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-845-IN 
 
                1709 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his cat has been missing for 2 days.  
Boxboro PD notified at 1711 
 

 
                1851 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a single car off the roadway with a  
party who is unconscious. Police Fire and ALS responding.  
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 arrival with ALS at 1912 E/M  
7.8 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-76-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-846-IN 
 
                1959 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2130 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 advising party about a prior incident and returned a  
cellphone to a relative. Call # 22-15608 
 

 
                2254 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for elderly father with heart/  
lung issues and swollen legs. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17/als4 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 23:23.  
 

         Narrative:     
e/m at emerson 7.2 at 23:35.  



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-847-IN 
 
                2323 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2326 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/03/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0019 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                0024 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0031 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0554 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for weakness. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to merson s/m 0.0 at 6:17 
 

         Narrative:     
e/m at emerson 7.0 at 6:26.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-848-IN 
 
                0618 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0744 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0839 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0844 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0940 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports there was a little dog running around near  
the garden center and near the road but has since returned  
to its fence yard.  Caller was advised to call back if the  
dog is back out running around again. 
 

 
                0945 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
 
                1022 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1142 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1318 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1404 VANDALISM Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reques to speak to an officer regarding vandalism.  
S7 spoke to and assisted party. 
 

 
                1445 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



11/03/2022 1445 Party retrieved watch and returned bike  
seat. 
 

 
                1613 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                1619 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1624 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1631 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/03/2022 1632 Caller reports a party rear ended his  
vehicle and left the lot. 
 

 
                1634 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/03/2022 1634 Party assisted with directions to 495. 
 

 
                1642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 
                1653 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1704 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + PARTRIDGE LN 
 
                1741 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1742 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1848 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1851 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 485] NAN'S RUSTIC KITCHEN & MARKET - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/03/2022 1851 S3 off with a tow truck parked in front of  
location. 
11/03/2022 1852 Vehicle was moved off the roadway. 
 

 
                2238 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/03/2022 2239 Caller requesting to speak with someone  
about an onging problem involving family members. 
 

 
                2323 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
 
For Date: 11/04/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0008 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0011 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     



commercial alarm for fire academy.  
 

         Narrative:     
s9 reports no one around, building was checked and secure.  
 

 
                0025 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0032 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports a contractor working inside the store has  
had a seizure. s9/s5/res17/l1/als5 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17/als5 transport to emrson s/m 0.0 at 00:56.  
 

         Narrative:     
e/m 5.9 at 1:08.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-849-IN 
 
                0051 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0611 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0807 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0818 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0848 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0852 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
         Narrative:     

S7 at court. 
 

 
                0853 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0937 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1038 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1132 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1223 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1314 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1333 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
 
                1353 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1441 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports loud music from the plaza. S3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     



S3 reports social services offered to parties. Partys have  
been advised to stay out of the road and they will turn the  
music down. 
 

 
                1625 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1959 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                2103 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2336 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/05/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0037 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0156 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

medical alert reports lift assist, no injuries. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 responds, assistance rendered.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-850-IN 
 
                0825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0930 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request message delivery for a resident in our town  
regarding a relative in a nursing home. s6/s7 respond. 
 

 
                0942 VANDALISM REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports vandalism to multiple vehicles. 
 

         Narrative:     
report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-187-OF 
 
                1017 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

employee from posh nails request assistance with a  
commercial lockout. 
 

         Narrative:     
services rendered.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-851-IN 
 
                1051 MEDICAL EMERGENCY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

fire dept request medical call. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-852-IN 
 
                1336 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    @HARTLEY - CRESCENT ST 
 
                1500 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     



Lifeline requesting a response for a lift assist. Police and  
Fire responding. Party assisted.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-853-IN 
 
                1518 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1611 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1617 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1630 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    664502AB 
         Narrative:     

S11 providing courtesy transport to the plaza.  
S/M 78473.5 at 1704 
E/M 78474.3 at 1706 
Transport back  
S/M 78474.3 at 1708 
E/M 78475.1 at 1711  
 
 

         Narrative:     
MV towed to owners residence.  
 

 
                1835 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1835 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
       Vicinity of:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV on the side of the road. S11  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
party was on the phone.  
 

 
                2051 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2105 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4211 sounding 2nd floor and Duct activation Police and  
Fire responding.  
Area checked unknown cause.  Alarm reset and holding.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-854-IN 
 
                2133 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2149 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2352 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/06/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0110 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0159 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0309 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDSON ST 
         Narrative:     



CO 2 detector going off 
 

         Narrative:     
S11 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 and E19 Responded 
 

         Narrative:     
House was metered with no findings. Suspected a faulty  
detector- advised home owner. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-855-IN 
 
                0325 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0546 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0716 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/06/2022 0716 Caller reporting an adult female with  
difficulty breathing. 
11/06/2022 0747 R17 transporting with ALS to Emerson S/M 0.0 
11/06/2022 0756 R17 & ALS off E/M 5.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-856-IN 
 
                0857 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

11/06/2022 0858 Accidental 911 call from parties cell phone  
in his pocket. No need fpr police, fire or EMS. 
 

 
                0954 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1057 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1122 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1125 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BETWEEN MAILBOXES OF 103-111 - TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

11/06/2022 1126 Tree down and leaning against a utility  
pole. 
 

 
                1138 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1141 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

11/06/2022 1141 Removing debris from the roadway. 
 

 
                1153 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

11/06/2022 1152 Bose Security in Framingham reports a Red  
pick up truck driving to the Waste Water Treatment Plant and  
parking. Security would like an Officer to check on the  
party and make sure all is fine. 
11/06/2022 1158 S7 located the vehicle and operator, party  
was looking for a quiet out of the way place to take a quick  
nap. Security advised. 
 

 
                1223 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



11/06/2022 1223 Caller reporting a mattress in the roadway. 
 

 
                1230 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1611 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1620 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1636 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD reporting a wire down. Police and Fire  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Cable wire no hazard.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-857-IN 
 
                1638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    665741AB 
 
                1652 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1707 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1710 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1726 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1801 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1853 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for warehouse motion. S6/S11  
responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
Building checked secure.  
 

 
                1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 383HUDSONR] HUDSON ROAD AUTO - HUDSON RD 
 
                1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + DEVINCENT WAY 
 
                1930 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
 

 


